
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Newark City Council will hold a public hearing at 
7:00 p.m. on Thursday, November 21, 2024 in the Multipurpose Room at City Hall, 209 
Hudson St, Newark regarding the following zoning change requests from Justin Brown: 

Rezone Property ID: 732985, Legal description; A-93 Brush 0.4270 Acres 
in Newark, Texas, more commonly known as 822 McCanne Rd. from Single Family 
Residential District – 1 (SF-1) to General Commercial District (C-2); 

Interested citizens will have an opportunity to be heard on this matter.  If you have any 
questions regarding this information, please contact City Secretary Jenni Moore at (817) 
489-2201, City of Newark, PO Box 156, 209 Hudson St, Newark, TX 76071     


